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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA REQUESTING 

THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES (CAM) TO CONVENE 

A MEETING ON THE OCCASION OF THE PRESENTATION BY MR. ALEJANDRO SOLANO, DEPUTY MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF COSTA RICA, ON THE 
“HIGH-LEVEL FORUM ON IRREGULAR MIGRATION FLOWS IN THE AMERICAS,” 

TO BE HELD IN SAN JOSÉ, COSTA RICA, ON SEPTEMBER 12 AND 13, 2017
PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

CROEA-088-17

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee on Migration Issues (CAM), Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), Organization of American States (OAS) and has the honor to request inclusion on the agenda for the meeting of the CAM to be held on Thursday, August 17, of a presentation by Mr. Alejandro Solano, Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs, on the “High-level Forum on Irregular Migration Flows in the Americas,” to be held in San Jose, Costa Rica, on September 12 and 13 of this year.
As the member states are invited to participate in that forum, we wish to share additional details with the permanent missions.  Therefore, we would be very grateful if the convocation were forwarded to them so that they may arrange for their representation at the highest level.
The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica takes this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Committee on Migration Issues (CAM), Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), Organization of American States (OAS) renewed assurances of its consideration.

Washington, D.C., July 28, 2017

Chair of the Committee on Migration Issues

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CIDRP01969E04�








